Bonfire Ban on Allotment Sites —
Effective 14th July 2025

In accordance with Section 12 of the Allotment
Tenancy Agreement, Paddock Wood Town Council
reserves the right to prohibit bonfires during
periods of drought or excessive heat to reduce the
risk of fire to surrounding areas.

Due to current weather conditions, a ban on all
bonfires at the allotment sites will come into effect
from 14th July 2025 until further notice.

Allotment holders will be notified as soon as the
ban is lifted.

We appreciate your cooperation in By
helping to keep our community safe. PADDOCK WOOD

TOWN COUNCIL




